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Headteacher: Simon Eccles December 2021 

Welcome to our December newsletter.   Despite all that’s been happening in the rest of the world, we’ve still had a 

busy December here at Spa!  Before returning to school, we’re asking all pupils to complete one LFD COVID test 

before returning.  You’ll have received a letter (and you can find it on our website under News 

sand Dates / Letters) and a set of test kits.  The testing QR code can be scanned and results re-

ported to us as well as following the link to the NHS.  https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result 

We hope everyone has a safe and restful Christmas break.   

Presentation evening 
On December 1st we had our annual presentation evening.  Pupils in year 13, 14 and our recent leavers all came together to 
collect their accreditation certificates from the previous year.  We had an excellent turn out and it was particularly lovely to 
hear from our pupils now at College.  Pupils shared what they were now studying and many expressed a desire to start looking 
for their first job.  Catering was provided by the Park College pupils—and delicious it was too! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Sports 
Class 4E and 3E had the opportunity to learn how to play Table Cricket. We’ll be practising over the next few weeks and hope 
to join a tournament being held at the Oval in February.  
We’ve also had a group of KS4 and 5 pupils attend Millwall FC once a week for a Sports and Fitness session.  Our KS4 swimmers 
have also enjoyed getting back in the pool.  Although we’ve had to pause these activities over the past week, we hope they all 
resume in January.  
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Holiday Countdown Calendar 

Key signs 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

• Last day of Autumn term: Friday 17th December 2021 

• First day back for pupils: Thursday 6th January 2022 

• Pantomime: Monday 17th January (letters will come out when we return in January!) 

• Spring half term: Monday 14th February—Friday 18th February 2022 

 


